

PO Box 270128, LV, Nevada 89127-4128

Email:director@fplv.org

Phone (702) 638-8806

March 16, 2015

Bonnie and Laura Barberini Avalon Realty and Oaktree Management, Inc. 500 Rose Street Las Vegas, NV 89106

Dear Bonnie and Laura:

Thank you for your amazing and generous donation to our agency of \$200 (8 individual checks of \$25 each). You are definitely leaders in the manner that you choose to thank your tenants by donating in their names to charity. This gift will be a great help to us as we assist families move back into housing.

I was just thinking about the two of you recently. I hope that all is well. Thank you again for your generous gift!

Terry Ruth Lindemann

Executive Director